
Small Animal ECC specialist - Oregon State University CCVM – United States

Start: 5/28/25 End 8/29/25

Come to the Beautiful Willamette Valley!

Oregon State University CCVM is seeking a second small animal ECC specialist. Work-
life balance is of high priority at OSU- your time commitment and rank are flexible, with 
a minimum of 0.7 FTE (clinical track). Candidates must be completing or have 
completed an ACVECC or ECVECC registered residency. They should be familiar with 
current diagnostic and therapeutic approaches for emergent and critical small animal 
patients, and ready to run a clinical service. Our Small Animal Clinic was expanded in 
2019. It currently supports thriving ECC, internal medicine, surgery, cardiology, oncology 
and theriogenology services. Our ICU is staffed with certified veterinary technicians 
around the clock with a veterinarian on-site 24 hours a day. . Students and house 
officers participate in a core ECC rotation, and the ECC rotation is a popular elective. 
The ICU has all the necessary equipment for assessment and management of the 
majority of emergent and critical cases. Directly adjoining the ICU is a 24-hour clinical 
laboratory with equipment for blood gas, hematology, cytology, coagulation and 
biochemistry analysis. Interventional cardiology patients, post-operative oncology, 
neurology and trauma patients as well as critically ill medicine patients currently 
populate our ICU, with an increasing demand for our services.

Oregon State University is located in the center of the Willamette Valley, approximately 
an hour from the Pacific Ocean and Cascade Mountains on either side. The surrounding 
area is known for its forests, waterfalls, covered bridges, wine grapes and fertile soil. 
Nearby Portland, Salem and Eugene offer more urban opportunities. Corvallis 
consistently ranks highly on national “best college towns” lists. The Carlson College of 
Veterinary Medicine has a class size of 98 students with additional fourth year trainees. 
Please consider joining our team and making an impact on our staff, patients and the 
next generation of veterinarians and specialists. To review posting and apply for this 
position, go to https://jobs.oregonstate.edu/postings/168884. For questions, contact Dr. 
Christopher Cebra, Department Chair at Chris.Cebra@oregonstate.edu. For full 
consideration, please apply by June 18th, 2025. We will continue to accept applications 
until September 5, 2025 or the position is filled. OSU is an AA/EOE/Vets/Disabled 
inclusive community.


